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March 21, 2024 

PRESS RELEASE 
Street Sweeping in South Windsor 

 

 

Street sweeping of local streets in South Windsor begins the week of April 3rd, weather permitting.  
Please do not dispose of yard waste into the street. Yard waste debris such as leaves and sticks will 
cause equipment problems and will delay the program. 

Street sweeping is a requirement of the CT DEEP General permit for the Discharge of Stormwater 
from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4 Permit).  In general, the goal of the 
permit is to protect water quality in the Town’s waterbodies. 

Public Works crews will begin in District 1 on or about April 2, 2024.  District 1 is bounded by Avery 
Street on the west and the Vernon Town line.  The area includes streets in Avery Heights, Woodland 
Drive area, Pine Knob Drive area, and the Partridge Lane area.  Also included is the Debbie Drive - 
Lisa Drive area.   

District 2 street sweeping will begin on or about April 16, 2024.  District 2 includes the streets in the 
area bounded on the east by Avery Street and on the west by Ellington Road (RT 74) and Buckland 
Road and includes the Orchard Hill, Fairview Drive -Tumblebrook Drive area and the Rimfield Drive - 
Carson Way area. 

Sweeping in District 3 will begin on or about April 24, 2024.  District 3 includes all streets south and 
west of Sullivan Avenue (RT 194) and west of Buckland Road and includes Pleasant Valley Estates, 
Main Street, the LeFoll Boulevard area, and the Quarry Brook area.   

Sweeping in District 4 will begin on or about week of May 1, 2024.  District 4 is the area north of 
Sullivan Avenue (RT 194) and west of Ellington Road (RT 74) and includes Farnham Estates, 
Morgan Farms, Sunset Terrace and the Windshire Drive - Abbe Road area. 

The program is expected to take approximately thirty working days and be completed by the second 
week of May, weather permitting. 

Questions may be directed to Street Services at 860-648-6366 between 7:00 am and 3:30 pm, 
weekdays.   

 

 

Please call Marco Mucciacciaro at the South Windsor Town Garage if you have 
any questions or concerns at (860)648-6366. 

 


